
   
  
  
  
           

 
 

  
Welcome back to the final half term of the school year. I’m not going to even mention the weather! 

This half term is always one of very mixed emotions; we are full of joy at how far the children have progressed, 
(physically, academically and emotionally) but it is always tinged with sadness at saying goodbye to our oldest 

children. We are hoping for a wonderful end to the year with much to celebrate. This week, we were delighted to 
welcome back Mrs Smith to her post in Reception,following her maternity leave. We are also very pleased to 

welcome Miss Courtney who is teaching Class 2, in Mrs Ramsay’s absence. The children in both  classes have 
settled well with their new teachers. This week, the Year 6 children have had a visit from the Magistrates. This was 
a great success with very positive comments being made by our visitors about the children’s responses, behaviour 

and attitude; well done Year 6, we are proud of you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Jaiden K in Y5 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Jaiden is a quiet member of our school family who 
shines wonderful manners and a respectful attitude in and around school. Keep shining Jaiden - we are very proud of you!  
 
 

Fathers’ Day Cake and a Cuppa  
In the afternoon of Monday 17th June, we are inviting all dads and grandads to come along and have a 
cake and a cuppa with your child/children in the school hall. This is in celebration of Fathers’ Day. In 
order to avoid too much of a squash: Dads of KS1 children are welcome between 2:00pm and 2:30pm 
and KS2 dads are welcome between 2:30pm and 3:00pm. It is fine to come to one session with siblings 
from both Key Stages. All cake donations will be much appreciated Please send in on Monday morning.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                   

                                            Thank you for your support,    
                                                                                               C M Seagrave      

 
Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 28 
Friday 14th June 2019 

Our theme this half term is COURAGE 

 

WE NEED YOU! 
We are trying to raise money to replace the Playground Gazebo. 
A “Bag Pack” has been organised at Morrisons on Saturday 22nd 
June from 10am-6pm in order to raise funds for school. We are 
asking for children aged 8+ (must be accompanied by an adult- 1 
adult up to 4 children per till) to come along and pack members 
of the public’s shopping at the checkouts. If you are able to spare 
an hour or so, please sign up to a “slot” on the sign-up sheet –

available in the school office or call the office, Thank you. 

This last half term is jammed packed with important teaching and learning, including curriculum enriching 
experiences such as The Hobbit production, on Monday 24th. June, which the whole school will thoroughly 

enjoy. We trust this will enthuse the children to want to read more of our great classic authors.There are some 
wonderful children’s versions of the classics available to the children in school, from the libraries, and of course in 

good book shops/online. 
 Please send in payment for this if you haven’t already done so, thank you. 

 
 

Attendance Champions 
Congratulations to Class 2 who achieved 

the overall best attendance last half term. 
In the true Lea Endowed democratic way, 
they are having a class vote to decide on 

their reward.  
 


